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SPECIAL EUCLID ART ASSOCIATION
NEWSLETTER ADDENDUM

“Introducing our Newest Volunteers and Open Volunteer Positions”

The Board of the Euclid Art Association is grateful to all the wonderful volunteers over the years 
who have helped make Euclid Art a successful and vibrant organization for over 55 years!  And we 
thank each and everyone of you for sharing your time and energies.  We would like to use this 
space to introduce you to our newest volunteers and to let you know of volunteer opportunities 
that are open to you.

MEMBERSHIP CHAIRPERSON:  Thanks to Mike Wardrope for all the 
years in this position.  Now, we would like you to meet our new membership 
chairperson, Mary Ann Gambitta.  Mary Ann will be greeting you at our 
monthly meetings and asking you to sign in.  She will also be ‘bugging’ you if 
you haven’t renewed your membership!  Meet Mary Ann Gambitta.....

REFRESHMENT CHAIRPERSON:  Meet Sandi Richards, who is taking 
over the Refreshment responsibilities from Sue and Tom Herrle.  Sandi is the 
perfect person to take on this role.  During her working career at Ohio Bell/
Ameritech, Sandi worked in Administrative Serices, arranging banquets, in 
charge of cafeterias, setting up golf outings, like Muirfield and a lot of other 
things.

Many thanks to Sue and Tom Herrle for the excellent job they did.  Not to 
worry, Tom will continue to make his excellent coffee for us!

ART SHOW COORDINATOR NEEDED:  As you know, Stan and JoAnn Klak have ‘retired’ from this 
position.  We are still looking for someone or more to take over this volunteer job.  We do want to thank Steve 
Mercer for volunteering to hang the art at our shows....Steve, we need you for Lake Farmpark!  But, we still need 
someone to do all the other coordination and paperwork!  This job is completely documented.

CITY HALL EXCHANGE COORDINATOR NEEDED:   Thanks to the many members over the years who 
have volunteered for this job....the Helens, Harry, Mike.  We are now in need of someone else to step forward and 
do this job.  Lee, our president, can’t do it all!  Anyone interested?

INTERESTED IN VOLUNTEERING - call Lee Peters 216-531-6349 or come to a Tuesday Board Meeting.

YOUR PICTURE 
HERE!


